Assembly District 88

March 22, 2020
Dear Friends of Beth El Synagogue Center,

It 1s with great pleasure that I congratulate Beth El Synagogue Center on the
occasion of their Annual Gala celebrating the commitment of the members of the
Synagogue and in particular Sandra and Jack Gruenberg, Jayne and Darren Peister
and Dr. Julia Keltz and Zach Seiden.

Religious institutions, and the many spiritual and educational benefits they confer,
play a vital role in the development of the moral fabric of a responsible citizenry.
At the heart of every organization are the volunteers who give of their time and
talent to ensure the vibrancy of the organization. It 1s important to recognize those
individuals who have helped make Beth El the spiritual, caring community that it
1s and has been for many, many years. This year, we honor Sandra and Jack, Jayne
and Darren, and Julia and Zach and which all of them yasher koach.

I extend my best wishes to the honorees and to the entire Beth El community for a
successful Gala and continued success throughout the year.

Sincerely,

QB L

Amy R. Paulin
Member of Assembly



